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Hello, my name is Andrea Stevens. I am a member of the Penobscot nation. I live very close
to junior Ridge landfill and I wanted to reach out and give my thoughts on the expansion of
Junior Ridge. As of tonight like many nights before but tonight in particular, there is a major
fire going on at that landfill right now is the chemicals that are going into the air that we are
breathing in from that not only us but the wildlife that live around that landfill is alarming.
What also has been an issue is the worry of wondering what’s gonna happen to our water
supply if this landfill continues to grow , not only for the Scott nation, but for other towns
surrounding that landfill. I really feel like many others do who are opposed to the landfill. It’s
not good for the environment at all. It’s not good for the wildlife and most of all it’s not good
for the people that live around it. I hope that this landfill could be shut down completely has
done nothing but bring pollution into this area which is not gonna just affect this area but
overall it’s going to affect the entire state of Maine in time. I hope this email finds you well
and I hope , that with what I have explained that maybe you would take my words into
consideration as a concerned person I can only speak for myself, but [ know there’s many
others that are just as concerned as I am.

Thank you,
Andrea Stevens
Penobscot Nation
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